
Dear Peace River Regional District,

I would like to formally thank you again for the scholarship that you awarded me with. I received

it in the mail and am immensely grateful to all ofyou. My apologies for this letter taking so long

to get to you, things have been difficult with the pandemic. I am deeply sorry, and so very

grateful.

This scholarship will greatly help me with my academic endeavors at the University ofVictoria

as I go forward towards my English degree, allowing me to focus on my studies more, and I am

thankful for that privilege.

Thank you again for your support, I will use the scholarship to the best ofmy ability.

Sincerely,

Rory Todd

(250)-784-5248

rorytodd8@gmail.com
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